See page 2 for information about Teacher & Staff
Appreciation Week: May 2nd-6th



What's happening inside the Nest

Tuesday, April 26, 2022

Happy Birthday!

Celebrating Eagle birthdays April 26th-May Ist

Donovan M.-4/26

Kyle Z.-4/27

Ja'kayle S.-4/29

Kelsea R.-4/29

Anthony W.-4/29

Javien H.-5/I

Important Summer School Information

All students K-5th at OPE are eligible to attend Summer School at OPE June 6th-July Ist. This is a Summer Strengthening program that will allow your child an opportunity to strengthen skills in preparation for the next grade! This is a wonderful opportunity for all students to get a jump start on the 2022-23 School Year! Applications went home on yesterday so please turn them in ASAP! This is not a remediation program so if your child is being retained summer school will not allow them to be promoted but it will help prepare for the upcoming school year! If you have any questions about Summer School, please call or email Mrs. St. Mary. Please take advantage of this great

opportunity!

Important Testing Dates!

April 27th-May 3rd: 3rd Grade LEAP Testing! Paper Pencil Testing

May 4th-May 10th: 5th Grade LEAP Testing! Computer based testing

May IIth-May I7th: 4th Grade LEAP Testing! Computer based testing

Parents,

LEAP Testing begins this week please make sure all students are at school on time, well rested, and ready to test every day! The students have worked extremely hard this year and we are ready to show the world what great students we have at Oak Park Elementary!

Page 1 of 2

Oak Park Elementary will

Celebrate Teacher & Staff Appreciation Week May 2nd-6th

- This is the week where we take the time to show our appreciation to all the wonderful staff members at OPE! During this week don't forget to show your appreciation to all staff members!! Below you will find our schedule of events:
- Monday May 2nd: Shower the teachers/staff members with positive words
- through notes and/or drawings
- Tuesday May 3rd: Let the teachers/staff members know you are "thirsty" for
- knowledge after such a great year. Bring your teacher their favorite drink
- Wednesday May 4th: Let the teachers/staff members know how sweet they
 think you are by bringing them a sweet treat!
- Thursday May 5th: Let the teachers/staff members know that they are "all that and a bag of chips!" by bringing them their favorite chips or salty
- treat!
 - Friday May 6th: Parent Choice express your appreciation for the teacher/staff any way you would like!

